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What is happening in SARS? 
 

Notice to embark on national strike: 2022-wage negotiations  

Members were informed previously that the employer tabled a 0%-salary increase offer, which led to the 

declaration of dispute with the CCMA where a commissioner ultimately issued a certificate of non-

resolultion. Further, the PSA balloted members and the majority voted in favour of strike action, paving 

the way for the PSA to give the employer seven days’ notice to embark on a strike as required by the 

Labour Relations Act. Subsequently, notice was served to the employer today,12 May 2022.   

 

Members are urged to prepare for this action in pursuit of their interests and rights as the employer is 

demonstrating a non-caring and arrogant attitude. More communication will be sent to members on the 

exact dates for the strike action. PSA Provincial Offices are finalising the approval from affected 

municipalities in order to have pickets and marches on the identified dates.  

 

Members can contact their shop stewards and PSA Provincial Offices for full details on where the 

picketing and marches will take place. The PSA urges full member participation to ensure maximum 

effective toolsdown at SARS until the employer is willing to listen and attend to the plight of employees.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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